
0 State of Floriaa 

DATE: May 17, 2000 
TO: 
FROM: Walter D’Haeseleer, Director, Division of Telecommunications 
RE: 

Division of Legal Services (Peiia/Keating) 

Docket No. 000497-TP Request for approval of name change on Interexchange 
Telecommunications Certificate No. 4824 and Alternative Local Exchange 
Telecommunications Certificate No. 7328 from International Telephone Group, Inc. 
to NU1 Telecom, Inc. . 

International Telephone Group, Inc. has requested a name change on its Certificate Nos. 
4824 and 7328 to NU1 Telecom, Inc. 

Since the changes do not involve a change in control or transfer of assets, it is my 
recommendation that the name changes be acknowledged and that the certificates be reissued. 

As required in Chapter 2.07, Section C.3 of the Administrative Procedures, this is to 
d o r m  you that I concur with the name changes on the Certificates of Public Convenience and 
Necessity No. 4824 and No. 7328. 

C: Records and Reporting 
Telecommunications (Pruitt) 


